From: Charlotte Wright

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection
Date: 07 March 2024 19:21:44

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

Please accept this email as my formal objection to the proposed Aquind Interconnector in
Portsmouth. Namely Milton Common nature reserve.

Regards

Charlotte Wright
—
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